
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

                                We hope you had a fabulous holiday and are 

ready for what will definitely be a busy final half term! 

 

Our topic this half term is ‘Once Upon a time’ As the title suggests 

we will be visiting lots of traditional tales. We are planning a week 

of ‘who’s inside the cottage?’ where the children will be making 

cottages out of junk and designing their own story book characters. 

Later on in the term we will be focussing on ‘Wolves, Trolls and 

Giants’ and again the children will need their creative streak 

 

On Tuesday 10th July  we will be holding a garden party that you 

will all be invited to attend. This is always a very popular occasion 

and will involve a sponsored gingerbread man obstacle course in 

order to raise funds for our unit. More information will follow 

shortly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any 

questions please don’t hesitate to see a member of the team. 

 

The Early Years Team 


